Debra Thompson

From:

Anne Loesch <amlmom@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 10, 2021 3:48 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Disappointed

I once again want to reiterate my wholehearted support of having a face covering mandate in place. Even with this in place, we all have seen people ignore it.

This morning a well known person in town told me it was her right not to wear a mask after I requested she wear it in our store.

I'm flabbergasted and disappointed that someone thinks it's their right to ignore a public health emergency order but even more so to be disrespectful of me and my staff.

Thank you, Anne Loesch